
Ref : PJ/LM/U10C9O/U1C654 

Miss A. Finlay, 
Assistant Secretary. 
The Press Council, 
No. 1 Salisbury Square, 
LONDON, 
W4Y 3AE 

Dear Miss Finlay, 

6th June, 1'::34 

Thank you for your further letter. I do not think there is much point in 
pursuing the Mail on Sunday any more. Upheld cmnplaints about it seem to 
appear regularly every week and it seems superfluous to add another. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

PETER JC TES, fl), FRCP, DCH 
Director 
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